




----- Forwarded Message -----   

From: Andrew Tipene <Andrew.Tipene@qldc.govt.nz>   

To: Lane Hocking <lane.hocking@yahoo.com>; Ulrich Glasner <Ulrich.Glasner@qldc.govt.nz>  

Sent: Friday, March 23, 2018, 3:40:16 PM GMT+13  Subject: RE: Hawea - Potential New Subdivision  

Hi Lane,  I can’t advise you on the suitability for HIF funding and believe it has now been fully 
allocated.  

I suggest submitting your SHA EOI to get things started. We are 2+ years away with water 
and wastewater upgrades and there would be good synergies for Council Infrastructure 
funding and this new development.  

At this stage your EOI can assume the future water and wastewater upgrades are sufficient 
to support your development. Regards,  Andrew  

  
Andrew Tipene | Infrastructure Development Engineer Queenstown Lakes District 
Council  P: +64 3 441 0499 | M: 027 591 0137 | DD: +64 3 441 1775 E: 
andrew.tipene@qldc.govt.nz  
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